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MERCHANDISE
The sale of garments has come to a resounding halt. At the 2015 AGM we cleared the majority of the stock at half price. There are only a few baseball caps and some plastic mugs or cups left. 
The wicking T-shirts are purchased online and do not impact on our stocks.
I feel there is little call now amongst our members for these badged garments.
Maybe we should re-think our approach to group clothing.
With all this in mind, I feel it is time to bring in new enthusiasm. Therefore, we would like some-one to come forward to take this on as soon as possible please. We will stand down at the 2017 AGM in any case

Lynn Yorston
